
FLVS NOTICE OF SPECIAL EVENT *  
(FLVS BOARD OF TRUSTEES EXPECTED TO ATTEND) 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that members of the Florida Virtual School Board of Trustees 

may attend (by video conference or in person) an upcoming special event as follows:  

 

Event: Event: Florida Virtual School Site visit by education officials 

 

Date/Time:   Monday, October 26, 2020 starting at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Place:  The event will be held at FLVS Headquarters, located at 2145 

Metrocenter Blvd., Suite 100, Orlando, Florida 32835. 

 

Limited Access: Access to this Special Event is limited to individual invitees and 

participants, each of whom may appear in person or via video 

conference/Zoom®.  

 

 

* This Special Event does not constitute as an official meeting or workshop of the FLVS 

Board of Trustees. Although members of the Board of Trustees may attend the event in 

person or by video conference or telephone, they will not undertake any official business 

of the Board or discuss any matter(s) on which Board action is foreseeable.  

 

 


